
St. Francis de Sales School

June: Tues., Wed., Thurs. from 9:30 am - 1:30 pm

August: 6th, 7th, 8th: 8 am-3 pm
13th, 14th, 15th: 8 am - 3 pm

July -
Aug 5th:

By email: lisamarie.burnis@sfdsraiders.com 
or janet.knaffla@sfdsraiders.com

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 graduates and Luke
Benish, who graduated 8th grade this past weekend. 

 Our virtue for June
is Faith. Now faith
is the assurance of
things hoped for,
the conviction of
things not seen. 

Mark 12:30

Day Left

 of School

1

Look Ahead
Monday, August 26th

5:30 pm - 7:00 pm
Open House

Wednesay, August 28th
First Day of School - Full Day

Friday, August 30th
NO SCHOOL - Labor Day 

Monday, September 2nd
NO SCHOOL - Labor Day

Tuesday, September 3rd
School Resumes

June 4th, 2024 Winners
$50.00  - Jodi Lindroth
$25.00  - Marie Halvorsen
$15.00   - Gail Wood
$10.00   - Elmer Brazeau

52 Club Raffle winners

Week of June 4th, 2024

This Week’s
Events

"Learning & Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

June 3rd-5th
11:40 am

Early Dismissal
Wednesday, June 5th

9:00 am
Mass - All School Leading
Awards to follow in  the Gym

11:40 am
Start Summer Vacation!

The Good News:



Summer Food ProgramSummer Food Program
Opening June 10th - August 31st, Monday - Friday,

to all area school age children 3.5 - 18 years of
age and youth 18 - 26 enrolled in continuing or

special education services. Drop-in, congregate
meal service. No enrollment necessary.  

Breakfast: 7:30 am - 9:30 am
Lunch: 11:30 am - 1:30 pm

Location: Schoolcraft County Fairgrounds

Registration will be a Facebook Event page this
year and online signup. 

St. Francis de Sales
Vacation Bible School 

When: June 24th-27th
Time: 1:00 pm - 3:30 pm

Coming for the 2024-2025 school year we plan to roll out a RaiseRight/Scrip calendar for the
year. This should help families plan their Scrip needs for each month’s events.
$9,000 from RaiseRight/Scrip sales was split between the school and family tuition credits! 
Jack’s Receipts will be coming back! We apologize for any inconvenience this may have
caused, but we wanted to streamline the process with Scrip and Jack’s Fresh Market to make it
as easy as possible for our families. After meeting with Jack’s, we decided to keep accepting
receipts. Jack’s receipts are only valid for 30 days prior to the date they are turned them in. 

UPDATES: 

Yearbooks - Please turn in any final orders tomorrow, Friday, June 5th. 

Lost and Found - The lost and found cart is residing in the gym. Please stop
in and see if your child has anything remaining on the cart. Unclaimed items
will be taken to St. Vincent’s at the end of the year.


